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         Readoption: N.J.A.C. 13:27        

    

Text 
  
 Notice of Readoption 

 New Jersey State Board of Architects Rules 

Authority: N.J.S.A. 45:1-17.b and 45:3-3. 

Authorized By: New Jersey State Board of Architects, Charles Kirk, 
Executive Director. 

Effective Date: October 21, 2024. 

New Expiration Date: October 21, 2031. 

 Take notice that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1, the rules at 
N.J.A.C. 13:27 were scheduled to expire on December 20, 2024. The rules 
regulate the practice of architecture, landscape architecture, and 
interior design in the State of New Jersey. 

 Subchapter 1 sets forth the purpose and scope of the chapter and its 
applicability. Subchapter 2 establishes the State Board of Architects 
(Board) and sets forth the rules for administering the Board. 
Subchapter 3 sets forth definitions, and outlines the scope of 
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architectural practice and responsibility. Subchapter 4 sets forth 
rules governing licensing requirements, scope of practice, and the 
issuance of certificates of authorization. Subchapter 4A sets forth 
continuing education requirements. Subchapter 5 sets forth the rules of 
professional conduct. Subchapter 6 sets forth the requirements for 
certificates, seals, and title blocks. Subchapter 7 sets forth the 
permissible division of responsibility in the preparation and 
submission of site plans and major subdivision plats. Subchapter 7A 
sets forth the requirements of a design build contract. Subchapter 8 
regulates landscape architects. Subchapter 9 regulates the interior 
design examination and evaluation committee; certification of interior 
designers; and certified interior designer standards of practice.  

 The Board has reviewed the rules and has determined them to be 
necessary, reasonable, and proper for the purpose for which they were 
originally promulgated. Therefore, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 5:8-6, and in 
accordance with N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1.c(1), these rules are readopted and 
shall continue in effect for a seven-year period. 
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